
HEARTREACH CENTER VANDALISM
WASILLA, ALASKA 
OCTOBER 20, 2024

DETAILS
The FBI’s Anchorage Field Office is seeking the public’s assistance in identifying the individual 
responsible for vandalizing the HeartReach Center located at 865 South Seward Meridian Parkway in 
Wasilla, Alaska.
On October 20, 2024, at approximately 12:20 a.m., the individual approached the HeartReach Center 
and spray-painted approximately 10 swastika symbols on the building and dropped nails in the parking 
lot. Security footage of the incident shows the individual wearing a dark-colored long-sleeve shirt over 
a black hooded sweatshirt, and a light-colored face covering.
If you have any information concerning the identity of this individual, please contact the 
FBI’s Anchorage Field Office at (907) 276-4441. You may also contact your local FBI office, 
the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov.
Field Office: Anchorage

www.fbi.gov


